
March 23, 2022 
To: Campus 
From: Vice President of Administration and Finance 
Subject: Flags at Half-Staff 
 

 

Campus Colleagues: 
 
In honor of former Secretary of State Madeleine Korbel Albright, President Biden has issued a 
proclamation directing the flag of the United States be flown at half-staff March 23-27, 2022.  

 

The presidential proclamation is available for viewing at the following website: 
https://flagsexpress.com/flags-half-staff/united-states/march-23-2022/Madeleine-Albright/ 

 

Best, 

David 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

David Wesse, Ph.D. 
Vice President for Administration and Finance, and CFO (Acting) 
California State University, San Bernardino 
5500 University Parkway 
San Bernardino, CA 92407-2393 
909/537-3132 (direct line) 
david.wesse@csusb.edu 
https://www.csusb.edu/admin-finance  
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